
TOWN OF PALM BEACH 
Information for Town Council Meeting on: April 12, 2022 
 
TO:  Mayor and Town Council 

VIA:  Kirk. W. Blouin, Town Manager 

FROM: H. Paul Brazil, P.E., Director of Public Works 

RE:  Water Feasibility Study Technical Memorandum April 2022 
 
DATE:  April 11, 2022 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
GENERAL INFORMATION 
 
Town Purchasing issued the Award for RFQ No. 2019-36, Water Feasibility Study to Kimley-
Horn and Associates based on Town Council Resolution No. 151-2019. 
 
The following summary Scope of Work includes: 

• Water Supply Options  
• Water Distribution Options  
• Water Feasibility Study Final Report.   

 
Kimley Horn and Associates will be presenting the Water Feasibility Study Final Report at the 
April 12, 2022 Town Council Meeting. The executive summary is included in the backup with the 
link to the full report being available online.     
 
FUNDING/FISCAL IMPACT 
 
There is no fiscal impact associated with this item at this time.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attachments 
 
cc: Jason Debrincat, P.E., Senior Project Engineer  


